
From: Debbie Tarry
To: Chris Roberts
Cc: Mark Relph; Carolyn Wurdeman
Subject: RE: Additional BST funding
Date: Monday, November 25, 2013 2:19:20 PM

Chris -

If Council were to approve the additional money, then staff would use the City's Pavement Management
System to determine the specific projects - addressing those with the most need. Staff will be
identifying the streets for the current $1 million in the proposed CIP following the adoption of the
budget prior to putting the bid together - again using the City's Pavement Management System. Just
talked with Mark and don't have the specific streets yet.

Debbie Tarry
Interim City Manager
City of Shoreline
Phone:  206-801-2212
E-Mail:  dtarry@shorelinewa.gov

-----Original Message-----
From: Chris Roberts
Sent: Monday, November 25, 2013 2:12 PM
To: Debbie Tarry
Cc: Mark Relph; Carolyn Wurdeman
Subject: Additional BST funding

Debbie,

If the Council were to allocate more money to road maintenance, do we know what streets would get
repaved in 2014? Is this information in the CIP?

Chris

Chris Roberts, Councilmember
City of Shoreline
croberts@shorelinewa.gov
(206) 391-2733
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